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Good evening Matthew this is Humen of the Zeta Reticulans. We are pleased you have come back to work with us again this evening; we understand that you are finding this work difficult at present; we hope that situation will ease
This year – your year 2010 – is going to be particularly significant in a number of respects. You are going to see for a start more and more of what you refer to as UFO activity; you are going to see more and more of this activity occurring in the same proximity as crop circles

Crop circle production will move to a new level in its complexity; it will also be greater than has been seen before. Interestingly the UFO activity will for the first time occur very close to the sites which have been selected for crop circle production, and these will not necessarily be along the narrow axis which has been the case in the last few years. These will start to occur more and more distant from this particular area, where they have been so prolific in the past

It has been decided that this type of message has to be distributed on a wider basis, and whilst this may be disappointing for those who are in a sense geared-up for it all happening in a very localised area, we believe it is actually time to spread the information more widely across your country
So you will see a combination of more and more complex crop circle designs, hand in hand with activity which will be referred to as UFOs. Of course this is all planned and it is leading up to what you know will soon be the case which will be open and straightforward contact between our two races

This of course has to be handled sensitively, as it is still the case that the vast majority of people on Earth believe us to be hostile in our nature and aggressive: this is emphatically not the case, but it will be important that we expose ourselves if you like in a sensible and not overly dramatic way. After all the last thing we want to cause is any kind of panic or backlash from the public

So we will repeat our offer again Matthew of feeding information to you once new designs become apparent in locations sometimes quite remote from where they might be expected. We are very keen to provide you with a commentary if you like regarding the meaning of the design, the geometry, and the various imagery used at the location
We know that you and your readers will find this information fascinating. We hope that you will do your best not only to pass this information to those who read your existing website but also to communicate it to others who have a great interest in this type of work, and we hope will find our explanations and information stimulating and exciting
We look forward to working with you again soon; we hope you will have re-discovered your appetite for this work in a very short while. We wish you a good evening
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